

MEMORANDUM

TO:

R. Michael Banish

President, Faculty Senate

FROM:

Robert A. Altenkirch Palet W. Curtis Christine W. Curtis Christine W. L. J.

Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:

Policy 02.01.66 Visiting Faculty and Visiting Scholar Policy

DATE:

January 2, 2019

The Faculty Senate presented several recommendations regarding the Policy 02.01.66 Visiting Faculty/Visiting Scholar Policy. One recommended change was accepted and made. The Faculty Senate recommended that in Section 2.1, Process to Invite Visiting Scholars, a change be made to one of the requirements to state that the "individual must have a terminal degree" rather than to state that a doctoral degree is required. No other changes were made to the policy.

Policy 02.01.66 Visiting Faculty/Visiting Scholar Policy is now posted on the Policies and Procedures website.

We thank the Faculty Senate for its review of the 02.01.66 Visiting Faculty and Visiting Scholar Policy.